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Stars of the week
3C Jacob 

3G Seren 

3T Gus 

4E Mae L 

4F Mabel 

4O Gabriel 

WN Macey 

5D Emily 

5P Hashim 

5T Max 

6B Bisma 

6C Isaac 

6H Tara 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello, I'm Mr Clark. I've been teaching at Moorlands 
since 2014 and have worked across the school, except 
for Year 5. I'm currently the subject lead for Design and 
Technology and I oversee opportunities for Outdoor 
Learning. Each year I organise for a group of children to 
take part in the Manchester Schools Climbing            
Competition. When I'm not teaching I enjoy nature and 
the outdoors (walking, running, mountain biking, climb-
ing and snowboarding). I like to take Mrs Clark and my 
two daughters on exciting family adventures. At home I 
like to cook, bake, and watch films. 

Fun fact: I once spent a year teaching abroad in the USA, 
living in Denver, Colorado, close to the Rocky          
Mountains.  
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Dates for your diary 

Friday 10th November: 4O Class Assembly (9.10am) 

           FOM Bonkers Bingo! 

Friday 17th November: Y3 Assembly (9.10am) 

Friday 24th November: 6H Class assembly (9.10am) 

Saturday 25th November: Sale Harriers Cross Country 

Competition 

Friday 1st December: 5D Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Friday 8th December: WN Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Wednesday 13th December: Christmas Lunch 

Friday 15th December: 4F Class Assembly (9.10am) 

Wednesday 20th December: Lower School Christmas 

        Concert#1 (9.10am) 

        Upper School Christmas 

        Concert#1 (2.30pm) 

Thursday 21st December: Upper School Christmas      

  Concert #2 (9.10am) 

   Lower School Christmas 

   Concert #2 (2.30pm) 

Thursday: 21st December: Break up end of term 

Monday 8th January: Back to school 

Hot Chocolate from the Head 

The superstars who have been nominate for hot 

chocolate from the head for last half term are: 

Welcome back to Autumn term 2 to what looks like being 
a very busy half term! 

We have started thinking about our Christmas prepara-
tions already and are on the lookout for any donations of 
old decorations (or even trees) for the new classrooms. 

We are also getting ready for our fair and are asking for 
jam jars (either filled with treats or empty) and any small. 
sweet treats or toys that would fit in jars for the tombola. 
Finally, if you are having a clear out of teddies to perhaps 
make room for more– we will gladly find a home for them. 
All donations should be sent to school with your child. 

Thank you in advance. 

Have a safe and enjoyable bonfire weekend! 

3C Vasilli 

3G Isobel 

3T Georgia 

4E Eloise 

4F Jess M 

4O Sayna 

WN John 

5D Evelyn 

5P Henry 

5T Ted 

6B Chloe 

6C Adelaide 

6H Stanley 

Poppies and other goodies are on sale at break times 

to raise money for the  

Royal British Legion 


